
 

 
 

CABINET – 4 FEBRUARY 2014 
 

 PROCEDURAL MATTERS 
 
 
Public Questions 
 

Question (1) from Mr Michael Connolly to ask: 

 
With regard to the new lamp posts in Surrey Villages, especially Parsonage Lane, Westcott 
RH4 3NL: 
i). Why do you consider all lamp posts in Surrey (towns and villages) should be urban in 

style? 
ii). Why were we not consulted about the style? 
iii). Why would different lamp posts (i.e. suitable for a village) cost any more? This is a 

village - not Sutton or Kingston or Surbiton! 
iv). Was there an environmental impact report? For instance, why were LED lights not 

used (90% cheaper to run)? 
v). Why do the lights pollute the houses and the streets (more power wasted)?  
vi). Why were they replaced (they seemed to work)?  
vii). After filling Dorking with unnecessary traffic lights, are you planning to urbanise all of 

rural Surrey? 
 
 

Question (2) from Mr Tim Jones to ask: 

 
Following Kay Hammonds statement at the Communities Select Committee meeting in 
January, where she said that "she had listened to the concerns of the Spelthorne residents, 
about the NEED for two appliances stationed in Spelthorne and that Option 5 was a result of 
her listening to those concerns," will she (and the Senior Management of Surrey Fire and 
Rescue Service) state, categorically, that they GUARANTEE, that they WILL provide a 
RELIABLE, COMPETENT, On-call crew 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a 
year, albeit with the understanding that this is unlikely to be achieved 100% of the time, 
but they will GUARANTEE that if the availability drops below 90% (the stated success rate of 
Cranleigh's first appliance), they will recognise that Option 5 is NOT a feasible option and 
WILL reinstate 2 full time, wholetime appliances? 
 
 

Question (3) from Mr Jeremy Spencer to ask: 

 
Would the fire authority please advise what the annual spend on fire crews based in 
Spelthorne would be if option 5 is approved (ie one wholetime fire appliance and one on-call 
fire appliance) and advise how that compares with the total annual fire budget for 2013/14. 
This can then be compared with the number of rate payers in Spelthorne compared with the 
rest of Surrey to determine how heavily Spelthorne will be subsidising fire cover for the rest 
of Surrey? 
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